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ASIAN PACIFIC STUDENT COALITION
2015 FRESHMAN LIAISON CANDIDATE INSTRUCTIONS

Founded in 1995, the Asian Pacific Student Coalition (APSC) exists as an alliance of Asian Pacific Islander (API) student groups at the University of Pennsylvania. The primary purpose of APSC is to represent the interests and causes of the API community to the University administration, as well as minority concerns outside of Penn. APSC also functions to promote and celebrate the richness of API culture, facilitate communication between student groups, and provide a forum of discussion on issues of student concern.

APSC highly encourages any freshmen interested in becoming more involved in Penn’s API community to apply to become a Freshman Liaison for APSC. The Freshman Liaison will:

· Develop as a leader in the API community, meet leaders of APSC constituent groups, and learn more about the issues facing our community.
· Promote APSC, its constituents, and its initiatives to the freshman class.
· Recruit other freshmen to join APSC’s constituents and Executive Board. 
· Attend APSC’s weekly Executive Board meetings as well as its biweekly General Body meetings. 

The position will require a commitment from September until November 18th, when the Executive Board turns over and the new board is elected. 

To apply, please fill out the application below and submit it to chair@upennapsc.org by Thursday, September 15 at 11:59 pm. Executive Board will conduct in-person interviews in the days following the submission of the application. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Notes:
· Please do not exceed two (2) typed pages with your responses. 
· To get a better idea of how APSC functions as an organization, it is highly recommend that you review APSC’s Constitution as available on our website (http://www.upennapsc.org/wp-content/uploads/2014/10/2014.10.02-APSC-Constitution.pdf), in particular the section detailing each executive board position’s duties.  
· Running for the position of Freshman Liaison does NOT preclude you for running for APSC Executive Board. On the contrary, we encourage Freshman Liaisons to run in November. 
· Any questions should be directed to Sarah Cho at chair@upennapsc.org.

Thank you for your interest in the Asian Pacific Student Coalition. 

ASIAN PACIFIC STUDENT COALITION
2016 FRESHMAN LIAISON APPLICATION

Name: 
School: 
Major: 
Phone Number: 
Email Address: 
College House and Room Number: 


1. Please briefly list your involvements at Penn thus far and your time commitments for the rest of the Fall 2016 semester. 

2. What is your current knowledge of issues affecting the API community at Penn and in the US? 

3. What skills and experiences qualify you for the position of Freshman Liaison? Please highlight in particular any design skills you may have. 

4. What previous experience do you have working in a team environment? What strengths and weaknesses can you highlight?


5. Please give us one to three ideas for new events or initiatives you want to plan or begin rolling out as a freshman liaison.  


